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September 2015 

 

Hello. 

 

We are writing to ask for your participation in the Be Aware Foundation’s 

eighth annual “Stomp Out Breast Cancer” event, which will be held 

Sunday, October 11, 2015, from 1-5 pm, at the beautiful Oak Creek Golf 

Club in Irvine.  

 

This fund-raising event will feature wine and beer tasting, Classy Chassis 

car show, auction, great food, live music and the “barrels of fun” grape 

stomp contest.  

 

As a participating winery or brewery, you will have the opportunity to 

showcase your product to the hundreds of guests attending the event.  

We encourage you to attend and pour your wine or beer, but if you are 

unable to provide staff to do this, we have volunteers available to help.  

Your company will be acknowledged at the event and listed on the Be 

Aware Foundation website. 

 

The Be Aware Foundation’s mission is educating women to be aware of 

breast health behaviors that reduce risk and lead to the early detection of 

breast cancer.  Our volunteer RNs and breast cancer survivors deliver a 

compelling and educational program to companies, agencies and other 

groups of women free of charge.  We are able to offer this essential 

program in large part because of the generosity of donors like you. 

 

We hope you will accept this invitation and join us on October 11. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.   

 

Best regards,   

 

John West, M.D.      Joan Rullo 

Chairman of the Board    Event Chair 

http://www.beawarefoundation.org/

